
 

December 4, 2017 

 

Dear Members, 
 

 The Christmas season is upon us and a New Year is just 

around the corner. As we approach Christmas may each of us 

remember the true reason for the season. A star led the wise men 

to see the birth of a king; we have all seen the star in the East and 

have come to worship him. 

 

 Each of you has been a blessing to this Grand Family. We 

thank you all for the love, many gifts, hugs, and friendship that 

you have given each of us, as we have traveled across this 

wonderful state, to visit your chapters. These are memories we 

will all treasure for a lifetime.  

 

 You are all like a snowflake; you’re one of a kind, a Miracle 

from heaven, an exceptional find. Here’s hoping your Christmas is 

extraordinary, too-- Beautiful, Wonderful, and Special like you. 

 

 The Believe in Gods Miracles Grand Family wish each of 

you a Merry Christmas and a Wonderful New Year. 
 

Star Love and God Bless each of you, 

 
 

Wanda Ryan  

Worthy Grand Matron  
 

Wanda 


